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ACTION MONITORING 
 

Portfolio 
Holder(s) /         
Responsible 
 Officer  

Action requested Status 

10th 
December 
2013 

187.   

Cllr Fisher / 
S Morgan 

188. Quarterly Budget Monitoring - 2nd 
Quarter 2013/14  
 
In response to a query from Councillor 
Brandon Clayton about the Housing capital 
programme, Officers undertook to clarify 
details around the delay in letting the 
contract for solid wall insulation. 

 
 
Officers have met 
with Cllr Clayton 
to discuss the 
matter. 
 

14th January 
2014 

Medium Term Financial Plan 
 
It was recommended that a letter should be 
sent by the Leader to the DCLG in 
response to this year’s financial settlement. 
 
 
There was a request from Cllr Brandon 
Clayton for information regarding the level 
of grant settlement to Authorities within the 
County over the past 10 years. 

 

 
A letter was sent 
to the DCLG 
following the 
Council meeting. 
 
Officers are in the 
process of 
compiling a 
response to Cllr 
Clayton. 
 

 Impact of Worcestershire County 
Council Budget Proposals 
 
Officers undertook to bring back to the 
Executive Committee further details around 
costs and likely impact of changes on 
Lifeline service. 

 

   

Note: No further debate should be held on the above 
matters or substantive decisions taken, without 
further report OR unless urgency requirements are 
met. 

Report period: 
10/12/13 to present 

 


